
 
Hello Lowell Families and community,  

It is almost time for Spring Break…just one more week. But until then, here is a little information 
from around the district. 
 
Mark your calendars because State testing begins for 7th, 8 th and 11 th graders the week of 
April 10 th. The end of the third quarter is on April 13th. Make sure you are utilizing ParentVue 
and StudentVue to check grades, track assignments and touch base with teachers. 
 
We are continuing construction on new dug outs for our softball and baseball teams. Our 
staff are doing their best to complete the project but until then, games will be away. Look for 
home games with our awesome dugouts later in the season! 
 
Spring sports are here, and unfortunately that also means rainouts. When deciding whether a 
game needs to be rescheduled, coaches, maintenance staff, and the Athletic Directors 
from both teams, use many factors to determine whether a game can be played. Current 
and forecasted weather as well as field conditions are just a few. Those decisions must be 
made at least two hours before the event start time, but will often be made sooner if the 
away team has a longer commute. We always do our best to make decisions to keep our 
players safe. If a game must be rescheduled, we will send that information out through our 
players and the Lowell School District Facebook page. Games are rescheduled for the 
soonest available date for both teams, with league games taking priority. We appreciate 
your patience and look forward to a successful season! 
 
Lowell SD Family Resource Collaborative wants to hear your voice! What are some ways this 
program could work to better serve your family, and others in our community? As spring and 
summer approach, we are planning for future parent classes and other opportunities, so now 
is the time to share your ideas. Please take 5 minutes to  complete this brief survey. Thank you 
for your feedback and participation, and for helping us make our program a success! 
 
We appreciate all that have taken the time to respond to our survey regarding calendar 
options for next year. Our staff work to make sure that our students are always in compliance 
with the ODE required minutes for learning time. However, if we can, we want to explore 
new options that may better meet the needs of our staff, students and community. 
 
Lane County would like our community to participate in a survey to help them better 
understand the needs, and distribute and allocate funds to, community members in need. 
Please see flyer on Facebook for more information.  
 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7ksGVkl9uzsRBe8pPty0I-ZswOY3RwZYmuBS89f1Db-5Rsw/viewform

